
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
1:58:09	PM	
	
dear	second	class	citizen(public	servants)	
	
â€¢That	you	support	a	fair	price	for	solar;	
â€¢The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity;	
â€¢The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	
regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum;	
â€¢The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar;	and	
â€¢any	personal	examples	about	your	solar	systems	and	experiences	with	the	
feed-in	tariff	
	
brian	wood		
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